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May We Stay Safe: Reminders When Handling 
and Administering Vaccines! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
When receiving vaccine shipments from McKesson, 
remove and stop the TagAlert temperature monitor!  
 

• Remove the TagAlert temperature 
monitor located inside the inner box 
next to the vaccine.  

• Then, follow the recipient instructions 
on the blue card.  

• See TagAlert Information section on 
McKesson flyer sent with all their 
shipments for more information. 

Properly report adverse events or vaccine 
administration errors to VAERS, VERP, or MedWatch. 

• Ensure patient safety and report any adverse reactions after 

administering a vaccine to the Vaccine Adverse Event 

Reporting System (VAERS) website. 

• Any errors of incorrect dosing, wrong/expired product or 

wrong administration site can be reported using the Vaccine 

Error Reporting Program (VERP) form.  

• Report nirsevimab/BeyfortusTM adverse events and 

immunization errors to MedWatch (the FDA program).  

• Follow the CDPH guide to report any adverse immunization 

events or administration errors. 

https://eziz.org/assets/docs/RefrigeratedTagAlertCoolerInserts.pdf
https://vaers.hhs.gov/
https://vaers.hhs.gov/
https://www.ismp.org/form/verp-form
https://www.ismp.org/form/verp-form
https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/medwatch/index.cfm
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1153.pdf
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Thank you for all you do to protect VFC patients! 

 

  
California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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